

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting March 6, 2010

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:10am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference room.

We had 3 new members at today's meeting. Welcome to the Vancouver H.O.G. chapter. The majority of the members rode to the meeting today.

## **OLD BUSINESS:**

February 6<sup>th</sup> was the executive meeting. One item discussed was the Burn Camp. The H.O.G. Chapter will not be selling Burn Camp items this year, however we are supporting (but not affiliated with) Gerry Rooyaker. Gerry is going to be selling Burn Camp items and will have the bandanas at the Burn Camp ride this year.

February 10<sup>th</sup> was a Ladies of Harley organized dinner at My Greeks. About 20 members came for dinner and there were no complaints

## **NEW BUSINESS:**

After today's chapter meeting the road captains will be getting together to set our H.O.G. chapter ride destinations. The rides will be listed for family oriented or not. This bike season there will be Wednesday and Thursday evening rides for the month of July.

March 7<sup>th</sup> & 8<sup>th</sup> – Trev Deeley Motorcycles was closed for inventory.

March 13<sup>th</sup> everyone is welcome to come to Trev Deeley Motorcycles to commemorate Trev Deeley's Birthday from 11:30am – 1:00pm. Cake cutting will be at 12:00 noon and prizes will be awarded at 12:22pm for the best photos or memorabilia of Trev Deeley. Gerry will be selling Burn Camp items. There will be a 'Ride to Live' information sessions from 11:00 to 1:00pm as well.

Wear Green March 17<sup>th</sup> (St. Patrick's Day) at Trev Deeley Motorcycles and receive 10% off on regular price in stock items (motorcycles not included). More information at the store.

March 25<sup>th</sup> Garage Party (for Ladies only). This is for new or future riders. Please sign up by March 19<sup>th</sup> at the Service Department if you are interested.

Trev Deeley Motorcycles had a visitor from the Stockholm H.O.G. Chapter. She thanked us for our hospitality.

We received a thank you letter from the Burn Camp office. The letter was posted at the H.O.G. corner.